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On April 22, 2022, Chair Gensler met with Marcie Frost, the Chief Executive Officer of CalPERS, to discuss 
the SEC’s proposal related to the enhancement and standardization of climate-related disclosures for 
investors, including CalPERS views as an institutional investor and CalPERS’ work with issuers. 
 
Members of the Chair’s office included:  

• Chair Gary Gensler, Chair 
• Amanda Fischer, Senior Counselor 

 

For CalPERS, the only attendee was Ms. Frost. 


